
Lansing Woman’s Club

  Legacy With Color


Club Purpose


“The purpose of the 
corporation shall be 

the study and 
improvement of its 

members in 
Literature, the 

Sciences, and Fine 
Arts.”


Constitution Article III

“Securing the future of Lansing Woman’s Club is in our hands. We invite open minded and intellectually curious 
women to join us in our commitment to life-long learning.  Keeping pace with our multicultural world compels 
us to intentionally include women who reflect the diverse community in which we live.”


                                                                                                                                                                  -LWC Diversity Statement
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Dear Members of LWC,


Can you feel the excitement building?  


We are now 15 days away from the beginning of our 2023-2024 program year.  By now 
you have received your program yearbook and have had a sneak peak on all the 
learning that will take place this year through paper presentations and events.  We will 
gather together to celebrate our sesquicentennial in various ways.  I know, I know- 
there is so much excitement headed our way it is hard to contain ourselves!  Enjoy 
every minute of it!


Julie

http://lansingwomansclub.org


YOU ARE INVITED
LANSING WOMAN’S CLUB

POLISH AND SHINE

Please plan to join us (if you can) for our annual polish and shine event at the club house. 


DETAILS:


	 TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 26:  10 AM TO NOON


	 SNACKS PROVIDED/ GIFTS FOR HELPERS







A HUGE thank you to Betty Moore and those 
of you who contributed to the new blinds in 
the front of the living room.  Betty oversaw 
the fundraising, ordering and installation of 
the blinds.  No more ratty blinds for LWC!

A HUGE thank you to Carol Brownell, 
Jannel Glennie and Sue Reid for their work 
in hiring a crew to have the Tenney Room 
ceiling repaired and painted after an air 
conditioner leak. Also, the back room has 
been painted and reroofed. The kitchen and 
bathroom have been painted a muted shade 
of sunshine yellow.  When you see it, it will 
brighten your day!

A HUGE thank you to Sue Patterson and Dottie 
Spousta for working with Pam Blair, our 
housekeeper, to have the clubhouse dusted a 
few times due to the drywall dust from the 
Tenney Room repair.  They will also have the 
carpets cleaned in early October. I’m sure our 
carpet cleaners will sweep us off our feet!



A HUGE thank you to Marilyn Scheffel, 
Memorials Chair, on ordering Empire of the 
Summer Moon in memory of Marilyn 
Laughlin.  Marilyn Scheffel ordered a special 
leather bound edition which will be presented 
to the Haslett Public Library where Marilyn 
Laughlin volunteered many hours of her time.

A HUGE thank you to Jim Glennie and Gary 
Conklin, friends of LWC, who have sanded, 
caulked and painted the front entry of the 
Clubhouse. They volunteered every minute of 
their time.  We sent them a gift certificate to 
Timber Ridge golf course where, if they are not 
working for us, they are spending their time.

A HUGE thank you to Penny Swartz and Mary 
Vargas for all the yard work that has been 
completed- many trees and bushes have been 
removed, new flowering shrubs have been 
planted and overall the front of the 
Clubhouse looks amazing!



A HUGE thank you to those of you who have helped me get our year off to a rip- 
roaring start!  Martha Shortlidge White and Peggy Riggs for mailing the yearbook in a 
timely fashion, Nina Silbergleit for making sure the recruiting trifold was updated in 
time for the mailing, Sally Gray and Emily Kress for putting the tea committee puzzle 
together, the Sesquicentennial Committee for having us ready and set to go with our 
celebration, Mary Kwas for constantly working to archive our history, Karen Jurgensen 
who kept her cool when MSUFCU told her our club account did not exist, retired 
members who have called to encourage me and to update me on their LWC friends, and 
to all of my other LWC friends who, without you, our club would not be the FANTASTIC 
club that it is! Cheers to you all!



Happy Birthday to those members who have 
celebrated or will be celebrating during the 
month of September. Double click here for 
your birthday surprise.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ykHAwUhjjGE

